Interview Questions 
How did you find out about the funding? 
Archaeology Scotland stumbled upon this fantastic funding opportunity thanks to their project partner, ‘Finding You With Amy’. They eagerly applied and secured the funding to bring this project to life.
How did you advertise your course? 
To ensure the course reached those who would benefit most, it was promoted among various groups in Dundee. The Dundee International Women’s Centre and ‘Finding You With Amy’ played key roles in spreading the word.
Who did you work in partnership with on the course? 
Amina Okhai from ‘Finding You With Amy’ was instrumental in delivering the project. Her established relationships with the participants were invaluable, making the project a true collaborative effort.
What have been the successes of the project? 
The project was a triumph in three main areas: Digital Skills, Language, and Archaeology. Integrating these components was a major achievement. The social interaction and engagement of the participants were also significant successes. Watching their confidence grow as they completed tasks, analysed data, and engaged in place-making was incredibly rewarding. The project also touched on employability skills, with participants consistently requesting more digital skills and archaeology content.
What have you learned from the project? 
The project demonstrated that innovative approaches can be successful. We now have a solid template for using archaeology to explore local history and improve language skills. Given more time, we could achieve even better results by investing more in the group, having longer days, and varying site types to gather more data. Participants particularly enjoyed the digital skills training, such as Power BI.
If you were to do the project again, what would you change? 
If we were to run the project again, we would allocate more time and be more flexible with the schedule to better meet the needs of the group. Integrating Power BI training at the beginning of the project would enhance learning. Additionally, using a variety of site types in Dundee would provide participants with a mix of urban and rural experiences for data collection.
What did you learn from the group that stands out? 
On the final day, during a field survey at Balgay Park, participants were divided into two groups. One group explored the graveyard, while the other surveyed the Old Gate and North Gate. During this survey, two participants discovered an Ordnance Survey Marker and noted its resemblance to a Chinese symbol for ‘NO’. This unexpected find added an extra layer of excitement to the project.

